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22nd March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Once again, I would like to thank you all for your support throughout this Spring term. It has been 

a short one and I can’t believe we are about to move into the final term of the academic year! 

Although it has been a short term,  the children have had lots of exciting opportunities and 

adventures, including Skip2bfit workshops, Year 2 trips to Elmswell, Teddy Bear’s picnics and 

visits to the foodbank, to mention just a few. Please remember that you can keep up to date with 

everything that is happening on our School Jotter app in the ‘News’ sections, as well as on our 

social media sites. 

 

The children have absolutely loved playing on the new trim trail, so thank you for supporting all 

our fund-raising events.  Of course, a special thank you also goes to our Friends of Northfield 

group who give so much time to organising these events. 

 

It is with a little sadness that we say goodbye to one of our lunchtime supervisors, Mrs Manson 

today. She is retiring after working with us for 17 years. I’m sure you will join us in saying a big 

thank you for her hard work and dedication, and wish her every happiness in her retirement. 

 

Team Northfield wish you all a very happy Easter and we look forward to seeing you all again on 

Tuesday 9th April for the start of the Summer term. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Sam Woolhouse  

Headteacher 
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